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April 1, 2010 
 
I am writing this letter of recommendation in support of Emily Mills who is 
applying for a teaching position in your school or district.  I have known Ms. 
Mills for several years and have had opportunities to observe her as a 
classroom teacher and through professional development courses in the 
Cherokee County School District, Canton, GA.   
 
Ms. Mills demonstrates expertise and innovation using technology in her 
classroom.  She recently completed a rigorous technology integration 
program in our district.  Ms. Mills completed 100 hours of technology 
related professional development and conducted various technology 
integration projects with her students.  She served as a model for teachers in 
her school and our district. 
 
In closing, it is with sincere conviction that I recommend Emily Mills as an 
excellent candidate for a teaching position. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Debbie Childress 
Supervisor of Instructional Technology 
Cherokee County School District 
1030 Keeter RD 
Canton, Ga 30114 
 


